
 641-621-0164

erink@thewelliowa.org

It's back to SCHOOL 
Do you have a plan for

your service hours?

Volunteer 
or Donate today
to make an
impact in your
community

“This is not a Pella Community School District publication, nor is it in any way endorsed or sponsored by the district. This
publication is being provided only to inform the viewer of other available community activities and opportunities.”


